
6 August 2022 

 

TO:                        Board & Staff 

FROM:                  Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:              AuxAir Report for July 2022. 

 

AuxAir continues to fly two to three missions each week in support of the Coast Guard, the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary, and our allied agencies.  We, also, continue to train new Observers, Aircrew, and Pilots.  Three 
to four new trainees are doing their flight training with Hal Seibert and should become certified 
Observers shortly. 

Ron Darcey organized our bi-monthly Squadron Dinner/Meeting on 26 July, at the Holiday Inn, Dublin.  
We reviewed several missions which occurred in the past few weeks as well as discussing our new 
aircraft military call signs.  

We are working with our National training staff to organize an AUX-17 course to be held at CGI in 
February 2023.  This is a required course covering the subject of Crew Resource Management (CRM). 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV 

  

 


